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February 2022 Newsletter

Half Term Holiday

We break up for half term at 3pm today - Friday 10th February -and return to school on Monday 20th February at 8:40am.  We hope that you all have a great half term break!


World Book Day
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Parent Governor


We recently held an election for a Parent Governor as we had a vacancy on our Governing Body. A huge thank you to the three parents who put themselves forward for the position. Voting was very close between all three candidates and Rebecca Norman was duly elected.
Strike Day
Please note that we have had confirmation from the NEU that members of the union will be striking on the following dates in our area.  
Tuesday 28th February: Schools in North and North-west England, Yorkshire and Humber

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March: Two-day strike in all schools in England

We appreciate the need for parents and carers to be notified at an early stage so that alternative arrangements can be made for pupils if they are unable to attend school. We are currently in the process of assessing the impact strike action may have in the school on Tuesday 28th February and will inform you of the arrangements for this day when we return to school after the half term break.
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A huge thank you to all families who have been bringing in their used bottle tops.  This week, four huge bags were collected from our school.  These will now be recycled and the school will receive resources for our school made from these. Please keep collecting over the half term break – the more we collect, the more resources we will receive!
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PE

PE lessons take place each week. Please ensure that children come to school in school PE kit:

For PE, your child will need:

· A plain (or school logo) red or white polo shirt or t-shirt

· A pair of plain red or black shorts

· A pair of plain black jogging bottoms

· A pair of trainers

School Holiday Dates

	2022-23

	Friday 10th February
	School closes for half term break

	Monday 20th February
	School opens for Spring Term 2

	Friday 31st March
	School closes for Easter break

	Tuesday 18th April
	School opens for Summer Term 1

	Monday 1st May
	May Day Holiday

	Monday 8th May
	King’s Coronation Bank Holiday

	Friday 26th May
	School closes for half term break

	Monday 5th June
	School opens for Summer Term 2

	Friday 21st July
	School closes for summer break
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At Maybury, we are going to celebrate World Book Day on Friday 3rd March.  Your child may come to school dressed as their favourite book character. If possible, we would also like the children to bring the books with them that their character comes from, so they can share and talk about it in class. Other events will take place on the day to celebrate the joy of books and encourage reading for pleasure all year round. 








